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Hi Mia

Yes I am happy with this description

Kind regards

Tim

Tim Gaymer RIBA

On Fri, 2 Feb 2024, 12:55 Mia Witcher, < Mia.Witcher@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Afternoon

Following on from our recent telephone conversation. Please can you confirm that you are happy with the below
description:

Rear extension over existing single storey bathroom to create first floor.  Replacement of existing glazed roof to new
solid roof.  Removal of windows at rear and insert sliding doors.  Alterations to existing garden store and installation
of 2 roof lights.

Kind Regards

Mia Witcher

Business Support Officer: Technical
t 01603430560 e mia.witcher@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk



We’ve moved! South Norfolk Council has a new home. Find out more about how you can access our services by visiting our
website or by calling us on 01508 533633
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